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Diary Dates 
June 

20th  Bump Up Day 

21st  Class 2 visit Nature in Art 

22nd  Sponsored Walk 

25th  Class 3 visit @Bristol 

28th  Year 5 visit Forest High 

July 

10th  Class 3 last Gymnastics 

11th  Swimming Gala (Y6) 

12th  Leavers’ Disco 
 Pre-School/Infants – 5.30-6.30 

 Juniors – 6.35-7.45 

16th  Leaver’s Production – 1.30pm 

17th  Leaver’s Production – 6pm 

18th  Class 4 last swimming 

20th  Class 1 Tea Party sharing 

afternoon – 2pm 

24th Leaver’s Service – 1.30pm 

 Last day of term 

25th  INSET 

September   

3rd INSET 

4th  Pupils return 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 
This week all the children from Pre-School to Year 2 

participated in our annual Sports Days.  This year we have 

added a new dimension with the children not only 

competing for personal glory(!) but also working to gain 

points for their new Houses.  This House system has been 

introduced as part of our PE provision in school, where we 

aim to have more inter-school competitions.  Thank you to 

all family and friends for attending the event and to the 

children from Year 5 who supported KS1. Sports Day for KS2 

will be rearranged and you will be notified accordingly. 

 

Country Dance 
A big well done and thank you to the children from 

Country Dance club who took part in the festival on 

Thursday night.  Once again, they impressed us all! 

 

Class 4 Residential 
Children from Class 4 had a fantastic time exploring the 

sights and sounds of Cardiff last week, including thousands 

of Beyoncé fans!  They visited the Big Pit, St Fagans, the 

National Show Caves and Cardiff Museum as well as 

swimming and tenpin bowling.  The children were 

wonderful and everywhere we went, they received 

compliments on their behavior and interest.  Thank you to 

Miss Mills, Mrs. Beard and Mr. Wildin for giving up their time 

to accompany the children – we are sure that many 

wonderful memories have been created. 

 

Year R 2018 
We are looking forward to welcoming our new cohort of children next week.  Across the school 

the children will have the opportunity to spend some time with their teachers for next year.  

Arrangements for the new academic year are as follows: 

 

Class 1 – Mrs Gallop 

Class 2 – Miss Jenkins and Mrs Taylor 

Class 3 – Miss Bosley 

Class 4 – Miss Mills. 
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Mrs Taylor will be teaching the Y1 pupils for 3 mornings each week, with the Y1 children based in 

Class 1 also joining their Y1 peers on Mondays and for all topic/forest school/swimming and gym 

sessions. 

 

Mrs Bradley 
At the end of the Summer Term we will be saying Farewell and Good Luck to Mrs Bradley who 

leaves us to take up a Deputy Head position in Gloucester.  We thank her for all that she has 

done for the children at Steam Mills and wish her every success in her new post. 

 

Parent Governor 
Following the election process, George Lewis will continue to hold the Parent Governor Role at 

Steam Mills.   

 

Sponsored Walk 
A new date has been set – June 22nd.  Fingers crossed that the day is glorious! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steam Mills Superstars! 

       
Class 1 Ava and Tehya-Rose 

Class 2 Jenson and Aurelia 

Class 3 Logan, Ethan and Elliott 

Class 4 Katie and Charlie 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal 

We are continuing our collection for the Christmas Shoeboxes again.  Throughout 

June we will be collecting: 

Small toys/games 


